

Berry Hill Primary & Nursery School Black Scotch Lane Mansfield Nottinghamshire NG18 4JW

Head Teacher: Mr B Trenowden Telephone: 01623 478477

Email: office@berryhill.notts.sch.uk

13th September 2023

Dear Families,

New to F2 Open Evening

As you make decisions about where to send your little ones next September for the start of their Primary School journey. We would like to invite you to our information evening on Thursday 19th October at 5pm.

At the information evening you will hear a short presentation from Mr Trenowden (Head teacher) and our EYFS leads Mrs Woods and Mrs Ireland to tell you more about Berry Hill Primary School. We will then take you on a quick tour of the school where there will be opportunities to ask questions as well.

We look forward to meeting you then and welcoming you to our school!

Kindest regards,

Mrs Woods

Mrs Woods

(EYFS lead)